MIT

To Whom it May Concern:

Notice regarding our trade name change

We are pleased to announce that our company will be changed its corporate name as follows,
effective as from 15t October, 2020.

1. New company name

NAT Corporation

(Former name: Nippon Advanced Technology Co., Ltd.)

2. Reason for change

It has been 30 years since our company was founded, and thanks to the warm trust and
support of many business partners, we have grown. Going forward, we will further increase the
name recognition of our business in Japan and overseas, and aim for further corporate
development through our strengths and proactive efforts in global business.

3. Date of trade name change

1st October, 2020

The primary contact and all billing, shipping, and mailing addresses will not change.
We would appreciate it if you could bring this announcement to the attention of all areas of your
business.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to working with you in
the future.

Sincerely,

Shall: Sicpa
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